
 

Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
 

TRANSITION TO SCHOOL 

 

Supporting your child through their transition to school journey. 

 

 

 

MAY 2023 – Welcome to Weston Mill  

New families will receive their ‘Welcome to Weston Mill’ pack along with important 

admission forms.  Please return these to the office at the earliest convenience.  Mrs Gray 

will then begin to make contact to introduce herself.  

 

JUNE 2023 – Welcome Afternoon in School 

On Tuesday 6th June at 4:30pm, families are welcome into school for a welcome 

afternoon to discuss important information regarding transition.  This will include uniform 

details, snack and lunch information, and some useful tips for starting school.  We kindly ask 

that your admission forms are returned by this date.   

 

JUNE – JULY 2023 – Let’s Get to Know Each Other! 

Mrs Gray and the EYFS team will begin to share weekly videos to our school Facebook Page 

and website.  They will start sharing stories and nursery rhymes, as well as pictures and 

videos of the Foundation environment.   
 

Please complete the form using the link on your Welcome to request a convenient time for 

Mrs Gray to meet with you and your child at home.  This is an opportunity for you to ask 

questions and discuss any support that we can provide as part of the transition process.   

 

JUNE – JULY 2023 – Preschool visits  

If you child is new to Weston Mill, Mrs Gray will endeavour to visit your child in their pre-

school setting.  If this is not possible, we will ensure we arrange a meeting with your child’s 

key worker.  

 

JUNE – JULY – Settling In  

On Wednesday 14th June from 3:30 – 4:30pm, we would like to invite you and your 

child into the Foundation environment for a Stay and Play session.  This is an opportunity for 

you to see the foundation environment and explore the space with your child through play.   

 

We would also like to invite your child to attend two settling in session on the following 

dates: Tuesday 4th July 9:30am – 11am and Wednesday 12th July 9:30am – 11am.  

Parents do not need to attend with their child on these dates.    
 


